
PG Movie Permission Slip
During the school year we will be using movies during 

recess, excessive heat warnings, and as a reward for good 
behavior/school wide incentives. These movies have the 
possibility of having a PG (Parental Guidance) rating. Chandler 
Unified School District requires teachers to receive parental 
permission to show any movies above a G rating in the 
classroom. By signing this permission slip, you are allowing your 
child to watch a PG rated movie in class. Please rest assured 
that we will only be watching movies that are intended for 
children and/or families. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Miss Lexi Colaianne

Please check one: 

□ I give my child, ___________________________________, 
permission to watch PG rated movies in class. 

□ I DO NOT give my child, ___________________________________, 
permission to watch PG rated movies in class. 

____________________________________ _____________________

Parent Signature Date


